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Reminders
Saturday 29th August – 1pm
Practice Match at Home, casual dress – for pennant players. 
Sunday 30th August 1pm 30th August
Bowls Etiquette session, plus bowls and afternoon tea. 
Everyone welcome.
Saturday 5th September – 1pm
Practice Match at Home with Caulfield Park Alma, casual dress 
– for pennant players.
Tuesday Gold Coin – 9.45am
Please note that this will continue until Pennant starts on the  
29th September.		

Your Club needs your help
Volunteer opportunities:
Opening of the Green – 6th September
Please help with the catering by adding your name to the list on the 
notice board. And, don’t forget to come along and join in the fun.
Open Day – 13th September
We need walkers and general help for our annual Open Day when the 
club invites the community to give bowls a try. It’s our membership drive, 
one that many of us will remember as our introduction to bowls.
Please place your name on the list on the notice board.

The new 2015-16 Fixtures Booklet has been delayed as we 
search for an extra venue. This is the the last opportunity to 
undate your contact details. Please do this via return email.

GREEN CLOSURE – 16th September
Tiger Turf will be treating the green with fungicides on Wednesday 
16th September from 8am onwards. For safety reasons, the green 
will be closed all day.

Sandbelt Regional Championships 
2015-16
Dates have been set for the various State Titles although some venues 
are yet to be decided. Please check the noticeboard for closing dates. 
Entry forms and Conditions of Play are available from Club Secretary.

Lost Property
Some items were left behind after the Mentor Classic, please check 
the blue bag near the noticeboard to see if anything belongs to you.


